

Gallops Residents Association - Action Plan November 21st, 2018

Topic		Task	Resp.
1. Glencairn Development	(a)	Objection to be submitted to An Bord Pleanala on behalf of the residents by October 18th	Done
2. Estate Maintenance	(a)	Issues currently with the Council to address following our deputation meeting in September	
	(i)	Tree pruning - This is underway in the estate so we need to confirm with DLRCC when they say they are finished and make sure we are happy with the work	L&N
	(ii)	Footpaths - As for (i)	L&N
	(iii)	Parking - Continue to monitor and raise with DLRCC	L&N
	(iv)	Gullies & Drains - As for (i)	L&N
	(v)	Glencairn Crescent Green - This has been completed	Done
	(vi)	Biodiversity area - The Council will arrange a meeting on site with the Committee to look at options.	L&N
	(vii)	Dog Fouling - New signage to be erected	L&N
	(b)	Fence at Glencairn Road exit - Follow up with TII	L&N
	(c)	Litter:	
	(i)	Next clean up on Saturday, November 10th at 10.30	Done
	(ii)	Put message out on website asking people to "Adopt a Street" to keep clean	K
	(d)	Cycling/traffic calming in Orby - ensure that GRA is kept in the loop on this issue	K
3. Transport	(a)	Traffic Lights - Follow up on request for arrow at Glencairn Road exit with Cllr Tommy Murphy (case number logged)	L&N
4. Policing & Security	(a)	Text Alert System:	
	(i)	The new text alert system has now been set up with Sendmode and we have c200 residents signed up	Done
	(ii)	Once set up, we will put an area on the website to allow people to add their numbers	Done
	(iii)	3 Signs to be ordered from MnT and erected at entrances to the estate	L&N
	(b)	Next Policing Forum meeting to be held on December 3rd	V
5. Communications	(a)	Review e-mails sent to gallops e-mail address	K
	(b)	Update website with posts on Meeting Actions	K
	(c)	Put blog up on Facebook	K
	(d)	Contact Panorama magazine about an article	L&N
	(e)	Look into contacting other local R.A.s to set up a regular forum	K,L&N
6. Treasury	(a)	Bank balance now stands at €634 (excludes Pay Pal balance)	V
	(b)	Insurance renewal to be followed up with MnT	L
7. Other Issues	(a)	Follow up with Cllr. Tommy Murphy on information that a company is looking at using the Ballyogan Recycling Facility and also when the current licence expires	L&N
	(b)	Request a deputation meeting in early 2019 with DLRCC	L
8. Committee	(a)	JS and AH were proposed by KW as new members of the Committee and this was passed unanimously	Done
	(b)	Next meeting - January 23rd at 8 p.m.	All